
NFL Section Emergency Coordinator Needed 
 

I am looking for a new Section Emergency Coordinator – our good man Strait Hollis KT4YA, has 

worked quietly in the background and understandably wants to spend more time with 

family….he has resigned as of this month [ed. - Nov 2017].  The job description is 

at:  http://www.arrl.org/section-emergency-coordinator.  If you are interested, please let me 

know.  

 

Steve Szabo WB4OMM 

NFL Section Manager 

ARRL, The National Association for Amateur Radio™ 

386-566-2085  wb4omm@arrl.org 
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